
From:  Dan Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/22/2020 01:43:47 PM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Shawn Bieber <sbieber@actionlife.com>

Cc:  Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Shawn,
CC’ing our colleague Craig Bullock who can address questions on this topic. Craig, please see below from Shawn Bieber, who manages the Broadway
Hollywood building at Hollywood and Vine.

Thanks and be safe,
Dan

On Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 1:39 PM Shawn Bieber <sbieber@actionlife.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Dan and Sean.  I hope all is well.  Yesterday, a couple of my Board members brought the recently released draft EIR to my attention for
the proposed Hollywood Center Project.  They have several concerns, but they wanted to know what Councilmember O’Farrell thinks about it.  Is he for
the project?

 

SHAWN BIEBER, CMCA | GENERAL MANAGER

THE BROADWAY HOLLYWOOD

1645 VINE STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90028

OFFICE | (323) 463-2487

WEBSITE | VCARD | SBIEBER@ACTIONLIFE.COM

 

 

**CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain
information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or you receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-
mail and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer system.** **For further information about Action Property Management,
please see our website at www.actionlife.com or refer to any of our offices. Thank you.**

-- 
Dan Halden Director, HEART of Hollywood Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell (213) 473-7013
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